

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE PTA OPAHEKE SCHOOL HELD ON MONDAY 17 MAY 2010, 7.30PM

Present: Josie Wickers(JW), Murray Wratt (MW),Cameron Fairweather (CF), Lisa Ross (LR), Vanessa McFlinn(VM), Jo Bertram(JB), Viviane Karakia(VK), Melissa Peagram (MP), David Curtin (DC), Mandy Wood (MW), Sue Costello(SC) and Marilyn Read(MR)

Apologies:

Introduction from - CF

PTA Dates set – 3rd Monday of every month

Treasurer report – VK

Donation for Drury Scouts still outstanding – VK to follow-up
Financial report agreed

Principal report – MW

One new Year One class to start next week with Stephanie McLachlan
Grounds and Buildings all well at present
Board election has resulted in 5 parent representatives being elected
Almost all of the staff professional development has been on Reading via the PAI or Mathematics
Senior staff are re-aligning our School reports to match up with national standards

Teachers Report – MR

Request for another numeracy box, they are one short
PTA agreed donation – VM to order
Book week show – ‘Funk Fairy Tales’ presented by Alana the cost is around \$2000.00 for the whole school to attend and be part of
PTA agreed donation
Request for an upgrade of the School Hall, projector and screen by Nikkie Laing, total cost would be \$5888.00+gst. Look at the resale of old equipment
PTA requested x3 quotes

General – all

Charity form - Lion Foundation Grant – CF to action
PTA Charity commission registration number – CF/JW
Database to be setup of PTA helpers – JW

School Disco – Date Thursday 1st July
Notice to go in school newsletter – MR
Require x10 PTA helpers – JW
Costs and purchase details – VK/JW

Calendars/Diaries/Xmas Cards
Order paper – Kay Hotson
Liaison of the orders, money etc – LR/JB

Quiz Night
To be discussed and looked at next PTA meeting - all

Removal of Bark
Discuss a fundraiser for the removal of bark at next meeting – all

PTA to put on a morning/afternoon tea for new parents to the School in the Staffroom – JW to contact Kay re list of names and details of the next term

Meeting closed 9pm, next meeting 21st June 7.30pm